01 Apr 2016

## **NEWSLETTER APR 16**

07986 865466



**IISE OWLS CARE** 

All booking forms for the term ahead must be completed and handed to a member of staff at Wise Owls, before the start

**Booking Forms** 

Daffodils the children have grown.

### **Information for Parents about** Social Networks

The NSPCC has a very useful website with information about the various different social networks that children may be using, such as Snapchat, Instagram, Club Penguin, Minecraft, etc. Aimed at parents and carers, the NetAware website explains how the different social networks work, evaluates their risk level for children of different ages, and describes how to set privacy settings and report abuse. NetAware is invaluable for any parent who wants to understand more about their child's activities online.

www.**net-aware**.org.uk/

Our display board is going to showcase a community theme. The children will learn through craft about the good and invaluable work people in our community do. Our topic is going to be the North Staffs LinkLine, which I am sure you will all be aware of. It will demonstrate what they do and how it serves to benefit people within our Community.

The Rule of Law

This month we will be learning through play and craft about The Rule of Law.

Thank you to the families that have donated such wonderful toys and books to Wise Owls. The children love

Real tools!!



### **Community Display**

Well done to Stacey, Sarah and Kay, collectively they have successfully completed their First Aid, PREVENT Duty trg, Safeguarding and Food Hygiene, all in one month.

**Staff News** 

Welcome back! We do hope you have

enjoyed the Easter break.

I, (Lisa) have attended a Behaviour Management Course last month and have also completed a Special Educational Needs Course (SEN) Advanced Level 4. This month I will be attending a Safeguarding Level 2 course.

01 Apr 2016

# **NEWSLETTER APR 16**

07986 865466













